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REMOVAL OF THE COMPANY FROM THE SGX-ST WATCHLIST 

 

 

1. The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of XMH Holdings Ltd. (the “Company”) refers to the 

Company’s announcement dated 4 November 2024 in relation to the Company’s 

submission of its application to the SGX-ST for the removal from the watch-list of the SGX-

ST (“Watch-list”) pursuant to Rule 1314 of the Listing Manual (the “Application”).  

 

2. The Board is pleased to inform shareholders of the Company that the SGX-ST has on 14 

November 2024 approved in-principle the Application, subject to an immediate 

announcement being made by the Company on the outcome of the Application. 

 

3. The SGX-ST has further informed that the Company will be removed from the Watch-list 

with effect from 15 November 2024.  

 
4. The Board wishes to remind shareholders of the Company that the SGX-ST reserves the 

right to amend/vary its decision and such decision is subject to changes in the policies of 

the SGX-ST. 
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